
DEAR STRATTON SCHOOL FAMILIES:
TODAY, NURSE TRISHA DISCUSSED LET'S GO 5210 

WITH PREK - 8 CLASSES. 
THIS IS A WONDERFUL PROGRAM THAT HELPS US TO KEEP

HEALTH AND NUTRITION IN THE 
FOREFRONT OF OUR THINKING HERE AT STRATTON SCHOOL.

WE'RE ASKING FAMILIES TO PLEASE LOOK AT THE
MATERIALS THAT WILL BE IN YOUR STUDENT'S 

BACKPACK AND TO TAKE A MINUTE TO 
FILL OUT THE ONLINE SURVEY AT:

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/2020FamilySCHFranklin
EVERY PARTICIPANT HAS A CHANCE TO WIN A 
$100 GIFT CARD AND YOUR ENTRY WILL GIVE 

OUR SCHOOL A CHANCE TO WIN $1000.
THANK YOU FOR YOUR PARTICIPATION!

HAVE A GREAT WEEKEND!


